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A warm welcome back for the new school year. Where does the time go!! After the AGM, a new

chair came forward to take the helm. Thanks to Xenia Oakley for taking this on and also to Mike

Cawthra who will continue in his role as treasurer and Sally Jackson (school bursar) will continue to

do the role of secretary. Welcome to all the new parents who join us for the first time. We are all

members of the PTA and your help and support is vital in ensuring that the events we hold for the

children are able to continue.

EVENTS To BE HELD THIS TERM
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Disco -
Friday 16 October

(Tickets in advance)

GET GROWING DAY -
Saturday 7 November

PHIL THE BAG —
Monday 9 November

MOVIE NIGHT —
Friday 13 November
(Tickets in advance)

WREATH MAKING —
Wednesday 2
December

MUFTI DAY FOR
CHRISTMAS HAMPERS —
Friday 4 December

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR —
Friday 27 November
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NExT PTA MEETING DATE:
MoNDAY 23%° NovEMBER — 8PM
GRAITNEY 2 HuT

ScHooL PROJECTS

This year we are raising funds to build an
outdoor classroom on the croquet lawn to
accommodate our ever expanding school!
We are also looking at purchasing some
table top games for the new astroturf area.

NEARLY NEw UNIFORM

Sandra Buckingham is now looking after the
Nearly New Uniform — if you need any
Sandra on

uniform please contact

NNCRJSUniform@outlook.com.

FACEBOOK PAGE
The PTA have a Facebook page called Crawley
Ridge Junior School PTA. Anna Gillard

regularly posts updates about up and coming
events, reminders and updates on monies
raised. If you have a child at the school you
are welcome to join, send an invitation and
Anna will accept it.

ASSISTANCE PLEASE

We would really love to hear from you if
you have any skills or do any jobs that could
be of any use to us - however small. We
know time is very precious but all the
events we do benefit all our children.

Please contact Xenia on

xeniaoakley@gmail.com.
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